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Camden Public School

8 February 2023
Camden Public School Photo Day

Monday 13 March 2023                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
Dear Parents & Caregivers,

Envelopes are being sent home today for individual and class photos.  
NEW
advancedlife now offers Latitude Pay! To take advantage of LatitudePay and split the cost of your order into 10 small easy payments, simply order your school photos online as usual, set up a Latitude Pay account in just a few clicks and pay no interest or fees when you pay according to your payment schedule; it’s that easy.
3 easy ways to purchase:
1. LatitudePay – Click on the link below, set up an account during the online order process and split your payments across 10 weeks with no interest or fees, if you pay on time

2. Visa, MasterCard or PayPal

3. Cash – complete the envelope supplied and return it to our photographer on photo day
https://advancedimage.com.au/keycode/keycodefinder.aspx?keycode=PPAG694HB
4. Or visit: www.advancedlife.com.au
And enter online order code: PPA G69 4HB
· Alternatively, you may pay via cash or cheque.  Please return the envelope (with payment enclosed) with your child on the day of the photos, which are being held on Monday 13 March 2023. 
· Late fees - a late fee will be applied to each package purchased after photo day due to the additional cost of producing these packages separately

Parents who place their order online do not need to return the order envelope. If paying by cash or cheque, envelopes are to be returned on the photo day. Please do not send your envelope to the office prior to photo day.
Sibling Photos:-

If you would like a family/sibling photo of your children, please complete the form below and return this to the school office.  A family envelope will then be sent home. If ordering your family/sibling photo online, the order must be placed no later than Friday 10 March 2023. If paying via cash or cheque the envelope must be returned on the photo day with payment enclosed.  Sibling photographs will only be taken if an order has been placed. All students are to wear their full summer school uniform on photo day.

Kind regards

Jason Hawker

Principal

School Photo Day  - Monday 13 March 2023 (Sibling Envelope Request Slip)
I request a sibling envelope for my children: ____________________________________________________________

Signed: _____________________________________________ Dated: ______________________________________  
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